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Upcoming Events:

Wednesday 26 May  
National Sorry Day
Friday 28 May  
Beef Week Celebrations
Mounted Police visit
Wednesday 2June              
Life Education 
Gurrahmann group
Monday 7 June     
Life Education 
Burbi Group
Monday 14 June   
Public Holiday 
Friday 25 June  
Last Day of term

Colour Mixing
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This term the Burbi Group has had a continuous interest in colour mixing. Over the past 2 weeks educators have extended 
this interest by offering various learning experiences focused on the primary colours and how they can mix together to make 
secondary colours. The children have engaged in experiments and art experiences where they have been able to hypothesise 
what colours they think will be made when the primary colours are mixed together and have tested their theories in a variety of 
ways. Educators will continue to foster this learning by providing the children with experiences looking at the colour wheel and 
what makes colours “warm” and “cool”.
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Please ensure to not park in the bus bay when dropping off 

and collecting your child.

Frogs Ribbit, Ribbit... Our learning project on Frogs Vs Toads has 
continued this term. The children have been learning about the Lifecyle of a frog/toad and using their thinking and 
planning floor books to record their learning. Educators have been extremely impressed with each child’s growth in 
their early literacy writing and representations. 
The children have explicitly looked at the differences between frogs and toads and what characteristics each species 
identifies with. They have represented these characteristics through creative arts such as drawing, painting and 
sculpture. The children’s learning will be present in our learning space and we invite our families to come in and take 
a look at what they have been learning at preschool. 



Mother's Day Picnic..Celebrating our special 
women!!! We would like to thank all of our family members for attending our Mother’s Day picnics. The 
children put a great deal of effort into planning, cooking the food and preparing for the event. So, it was so great to 
see so many of our family members come along for the morning.



Healthy Food 
A quality improvement goal we are working 
on in our service this year is to promote a 
healthy lifestyle for our Jarjums. If we can 
embed healthy practices in our Jarjums at 
a preschool level, they are more likely to 
continue these practices throughout their 
later lives. We ask our Families to support 
this journey by packing your child a healthy 
nutritious lunchbox each day. Our Jarjums 
are very confident in identifying “everyday” 
and “sometimes” foods. Perhaps your child 
can help with the lunchbox packing each 
day. To support this we will be offering 
families a lunchbox ‘recipe of the week’. 
Each week one group will be cooking a 
healthy recipe at preschool which will then 
be provided to each family. By the end of 
the year each family should have an array 
of healthy lunchbox recipes to choose 
from. If you have any questions about 
healthy lunchbox ideas, please chat to one 
of our educators. 


